
February 2, 1955

Mr. Nicholas E. Nicolet 
Nicolet Novelties 
135 West 225th Street 
New York 63« New York

Dear Mr. Nicolet:

Your pencils have been greatly appreciated.

I enclose a brochure about the book "Mother and Child" 
which may be sent abroad to represent America.

The story of the White Line» also enclosed, I know will 
interest you.

If you are downtown some time, stop in but preferably call 
to see if I am here. My telephone is MUrray Hill 2-6232.

Sincerely,

John V. N. Dorr
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